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Wyse, Lisa (UTC)

From: Hoyt, Sheri (UTC)
Sent:  Friday, February 15, 2008 11:27 AM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Cc: Wallace, Sharon (UTC)

Subject: FW: Request permission to write off penalty assessments issued to Lake Cassidy Estates Water
System

Please close. dockets UW-060985 and UW-071246 and post this e-mail to them. | have received permission from
the AGs office to write the penalties off as the company has been removed from regulation and collection is
unlikely.

Thank you,
Sheri

From: Brown, Sally (UTC)

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2008 11:24 AM

To: Hoyt, Sheri (UTC)

Subject: RE: Request permission to write off penalty assessments issued to Lake Cassidy Estates Water System

No problem. ©

Sally Brown
Senior AAG
UTC Division
(360) 664-1193

From: Hoyt, Sheri (UTC)

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2008 11:23 AM

To: Brown, Sally (UTC) '

Subject: RE: Request permission to write off penalty assessments issued to Lake Cassidy Estates Water System

Yes, sorry | wasn't clearer about that. The company has two outstanding penalties totaling $300.
-sheri

From: Brown, Sally (UTC)

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2008 11:23 AM

To: Hoyt, Sheri (UTC)

"Cc: Wallace, Sharon (UTC)

Subject: RE: Request permission to write off penalty assessments issued to Lake Cassidy Estates Water System

Both pertain to Lake Cassidy Estates, correct? If so, permission granted.

Sally Brown
Senior AAG -
UTC Division
(360) 664-1193

2/15/2008
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From: Hoyt, Sheri (UTC)

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2008 8:21 AM

To: Brown, Sally (UTC)

Cc: Wallace, Sharon (UTC)

Subject: Request permission to write off penalty assessments issued to Lake Cassidy Estates Water System

Good morning Sally.

I'm requesting permission to write off two penalties assessed in dockets UW-060985 and UW-071246, for failure
to file an annual report. The amounts are for $100 and $200, respectively. On January 31, 2008, Lake Cassidy
Estates Water System petitioned for removal from regulation as it falis below the threshold for regulation. The
company no longer charges any rates and serves only five connections, one of which is the company owner. The
matter went before the commission at the open meeting on February 14, 2008, in docket UW-080195. The
company was removed from regulation. It would appear unlikely that the company will ever pay the outstanding
penalties, therefore, I'm requesting permission to write them off so the dockets may be closed.

Thank you for your consideration,
Sheri

2/15/2008




